
Important Update: Adjusted Running Times for 
Waterfalls, Aerators, and Fountains for CCV Lake. 

Dear Lake Community Residents; 

We hope this message finds you well and enjoying the serene beauty of our community. As part 
of our ongoing efforts to enhance sustainability and reduce electricity costs, we are making a 
small but impactful change to the operating hours of the waterfalls, aerators and fountains.  

Currently, the waterfalls, aerators and fountains run 7:00am to 7:00 pm on all three lakes.  In 
order to optimize energy consumption and minimize costs we are shifting the running times to 
the following: 

WINTER MONTHS (November-May) 9 hours running time.  

     *All equipment, all lakes:  7am-4pm 

SUMMER MONTHS (June-October) 10-12 hours running time.  

                      Upper Lake         Middle/lower lake 

    *Aerators     4am—4pm             24 hours  

    *Fountains  4am—4pm           4am—4pm 

    *Waterfalls  4am—4pm           6am—4pm 

This adjustment allows us to take advantage of off-peak electricity rates while still maintaining 
the aesthetic aspects of our beloved lake.  

By making this change together, we can significantly reduce our community’s energy expenses 
without compromising on the visual appeal and enjoyment that the water features bring. We 
appreciate your understanding and cooperation in this matter, as it will contribute not only to cost 
savings but also to a greener and more sustainable environment for our community.  

Thank you for your continued support. If you have any questions or concerns please feel free to 
reach out to me or our lake management team.  

Best regards, 

Renee Lange  

CCV Board Member and Lake Liaison  
 


